## Flagstaff RSU/Eustis School Department Stratton School 65 School St., Stratton, ME 04982 Phone: (207) 246-2283

Fax: (207) 246-228.

Michael P. Shea Superintendent Barry O. London Principal

May 20.2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

You should be receiving an envelope with school climate surveys packed amongst your student's belongings. There will be 1-3 different school climate surveys: A family survey which Kindergarten-8th grade parents are asked to fill out; an Elementary survey designed for 3 and 4th graders and a Middle School survey for 5-8th grade students. Students in Kindergarten-2nd grade are not asked to take the survey.

Instructions are enclosed in the large manilla envelope. This is an anonymous survey. Please do not provide any identifying information on the survey. When completed, surveys can be dropped off at school. There will be a large box marked "completed surveys" in the gymnasium. The information that we receive from the surveys will help us understand how parents and students feel about the school and identify needs that we can work on.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Ms. Osganian, formerly Ms. Drumstas, by email at adrumstas@strattonschool.org.

Thank you, Andrea Osganian, LSW



Come Grow With Us